
 

R. Branden Barkema 

Muskegon Surgical Associates 

1316 Mercy Drive 

Muskegon, MI 49444 

July 19, 2018 

Scott Senn 

Director of Business Development 

The Medicus Firm 

3010 LBJ Freeway 

Dallas, TX 75010 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I am happy to recommend The Medicus Firm’s services to colleagues looking for 

additional healthcare providers.  

Our assigned recruiter, Robert Brown, has been a great asset to our company. Our 

surgeons have very high standards for who they will consider becoming part of the team 

here in Muskegon.  Robert has been respectful of our wishes but has also helped us 

expand our parameters, which was a healthy change for us. He has solid industry 

knowledge, a consultative approach, and also routinely thinks outside the box to find 

candidates that we might have missed. 

As our company grows, so do my personal responsibilities. It has been vital to our success 

for me to have the ability to offload a considerable amount of burden associated with 

recruiting surgeons for our practice. 

We have been very pleased with our experience with The Medicus Firm so far, and expect 

great things as we continue to work together. 

Sincerely, 

 

R. Branden Barkema 

Executive Director 

 


